Meeting with newly-appointed Moroccan consul in Balearics
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Formentera Council president Jaume Ferrer and councillor of social welfare Vanessa Parellada
met today with the newly-appointed Moroccan consul for the Balearic Islands, Hanane Saadi, in
the presidential office of the CiF. Ferrer thanked the representative of Morocco, whose 434
countrymen on Formentera he said «form a very important part of the island». Ferrer offered an
outstretched hand to the newly-appointed consul and declared: «This administration does
everything it can to meet the needs of our island's Moroccan community».

Education and integration

For her part, the Moroccan consul gave thanks to Ferrer and Parellada for their welcome and
used the opportunity to highlight the importance of education in assuring the proper integration
of new generations of immigrants, who are Moroccan but also Spanish. «Not until a person
knows his origins can he integrate in his new home, and that is what is most important for us:
the integration of Moroccans living in Spain».

Travelling consul

The Consulate General of Morocco in Palma opened four years ago, explained Saadi. The
Moroccan representative assured «the Consulate General's mobile office will travel to the
Pitiisas up to twice a year to provide Moroccan residents here access to consular services».




